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Report for Area Board meeting on Wednesday 8th July 2015

We are working with the Bristol Avon Rivers Trust and members of the community to explore the 
possibility of setting up a new project to manage nature reserves close to Sherston.

About MVCAP: 

We are a community development charity working in Malmesbury and the Villages. We work to 
encourage volunteering and public participation in community matters, and help local charities 
and community groups with practical support. 

For more information visit  www.mvcap.org.uk  or call 01666 390110

MVCAP is a Charitable Incorporated Organisation registered with the Charity Commission.

Registration number: 1155592


